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School Board Report 

January 9, 2025 
 

Enrollment (as of January 9) 

​ ​  
Current Enrollment:  474 Students 
Last year’s Enrollment: 506 Students 
 
FTE Trends 

School Year FTE 
2024/2025 425.18 
2023/2024 458.35 
2022/2023 455.75 
2021/2022 485.36 
2020/2021 668.51 
2019/2020 318.65 
2018/2019 244.00 
2017/2018 234.62 

 
 

PACE Outreach 
 
Fine Point will meet again after this report is submitted to further discuss the marketing 
plan for the  FY 2025/2026 school year.   
 
Enrollment for FY 2025/2026 will  open February 1.  
 
In-person quarterly activities continue at each location. The Ugly Sweater skating party for 
the MATSU office was a huge hit with PACE families.  The next staff meeting on January 15 
will focus on the quarterly activities for each learning center and will be shared next month.   
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Each year, we have an art contest. The winners have their pictures published on the cover 
of the parent handbook. The entries will be judged on January 15.  

 
PACE Staffing 

  
Donna Sheldon, the Anchorage Administrative Assistant, formally announced her 
resignation on December 16, 2024.  Her final day with PACE will be on January 15, 2025. Her 
vast experience and contributions to the PACE culture and development are appreciated, 
and she will be missed. 
 
The administrative assistant position is currently open, and is advertised on ATP.  It will run 
through the Anchorage news January 10 - February 9.  The position is being advertised for 
either the Anchorage or the Wasilla locations. 
 

School Improvement 
 
The Quarter 2 School Improvement report was submitted on December 13.  Monthly MTSS 
meetings are occurring to coordinate efforts to support students and families who are 
identified as struggling. 
 
Testing for MClass (DIBELS) and MAPS will run from January 13-18.   
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